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Denville Law Firm Einhorn Barbarito Continues To
Support Local Middle School Mock Trial

Einhorn Barbarito is pleased to continue our sponsorship and mentorship of the Valleyview Middle

School’s Mock Trial Club.  At a Township of Denville Board of Education meeting last month, Einhorn

Barbarito Partner, Timothy J. Ford Esq., the attorney mentor to the students throughout the year,

presented a $1,200 check to the Denville Board of Education.  This year there are 35 seventh and

eighth grade participants – more than triple the size the club has seen in previous years.  The donation

covers the cost of the students to participate in the Mock Trial Club.

“It is an honor for me to mentor the children at Valleyview each year” said Ford.  “Their hard work and

dedication is evident from the start and I am so proud to see their progress throughout the year.  I am

really looking forward to this year’s competition; I know these kids are going to do a great job!”

The students will convert their cases into a script and present them during “Night Court” which will be

held in the Denville Municipal Court on Thursday, May 30th at 7 p.m.
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